

MIDFIELD CITY SCHOOLS

A tradition of Excellence & Pathway to Success

March 27, 2020

Dear Midfield City Schools Students and Parents:

Governor Kay Ivey and State Superintendent Dr. Eric Mackey announced on Thursday, March 26, 2020 that students will not be returning to the traditional school setting for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year. Instead, schools have been directed to implement alternative instructional methods. This decision was made to help stop the spread of COVID-19, and to maintain the health and safety of our students, faculty, and staff members.

Your Midfield City School leaders have been planning ahead and working on an academic plan appropriate for our students. Right now, after receiving additional guidance from the Alabama State Department of Education, we are completing our plan to ensure maximum opportunities for success towards student achievement in their critical courses relevant to reading and math.

Academic learning will resume April 6th and could extend as long as June 5th, as directed by state leaders.

In the coming days, you will be contacted with further instructions about learning packets, and other materials students are required to complete.

Until then, take care of yourself and those around you. Remember, this difficult time is merely a season. And, we will get through this together. As Helen Keller once stated, "Alone we do so little; but together, we accomplish much."

Sincerely,

Dr. Shun Williams,

Superintendent of Midfield City Schools